
Dear all, 

I hope this email will find you well. I would like to express my gratitude for the support I have been 
receiving from different Churches.  I thank God for meeting our needs during this terrible period of 
deadly disease COVID -19. I have seen God’s hand upon my life. I thank Bro. Jonathan J Stewart for 
extending his grace to my wife to take some lessons online. 

I believe every believer should have some basic spiritual goals, such as:  learning the word of God, 
having a good prayer life, being a soul-winner, having a good testimony and being faithful to God. 

I thank you for your support.  Without your support, it is almost impossible for me to be a soul-winner to 
Malawi nation. We are waiting patiently for God to open the door for us, so we can travel to the United 
States to raise support.  At the moment, we are serving God at East Birmingham Baptist Chapel in the 
UK. 

I have pledged allegiance to the Lamb with all my strength, with all I am.  I will seek to honour His 
commands. I pledge allegiance to the Lamb.  That is my desire with my family.  

John Bunyan said, “His love is that makes us live, sing, and praise forever.” 

Please keep us in your prayers. 

All For His Glory. 

Breze 

 


